
Remote Learning Curriculum Pack 
 
Guidance 
The Remote Learning Curriculum Pack will be launching on the 7th September 2020 
to support Primary schools with remote learning in KS1, lower KS2 and upper KS2. 

The packs are intended to support pupils at home during the first few days of any 
isolation period and will supplement any English and maths work given by schools. 
New curriculum packs, for each age range, will be made available every month. The 
content will change over the school year to reflect curriculum progression. 

 
It is a creative resource of different activities based on a variety of foundation 
subjects and linked to the National Curriculum. They will build on existing skills whilst 
encouraging pupils to demonstrate appropriate independence. Each Key Stage pack 
will have an overarching theme and the activities are intended to support a short 
period (1-2 days) of emergency curriculum content whilst schools adapt their current 
curriculum for remote teaching for the remainder of the period of isolation. 
 
Although suitable for specific Key Stages, the activities can be adapted for the needs 
of all children. 
 
As many of the activities are practical, feedback could be given using email or 
photographs as appropriate.  
 
 
Using the resource 

• Each resource contains an overarching theme and most activities relate to 
this 

• There is no time limit to the activities, although each one could take 
approximately 2 to 3 hours to complete (approximately half a day) and could 
be spread across a few days if necessary  

 

• Each pack of activities is suitable for the specific Key Stage and will make 
links to the National Curriculum objectives for those Key Stages 
 

• Pupils could be directed to particular activities or allowed free choice 
 
 
Rationale  

• Activities support specific Key Stages 

• Will enable children to work independently 

• One or two foundation subjects per pack  
 
 
Availability 

• The packs will be available monthly on the HIAS Moodle 
 
 


